
 

                                                   

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
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Tuesday 3rd October 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Grand Avenue Harvest Celebration: Monday 9th October 2023 
 

This year for our Harvest celebrations we will be supporting the Dons Local Action Group, who provides 
emergency food for local people in crisis. You may have seen them collecting food items at one of the local 
supermarkets. 
 
On their behalf, we would like to collect non-perishable items of food which will then be distributed to local 
families in need. 
 
In school, we will be holding a Harvest Assembly to celebrate this important time of year.  During this 
celebration a member of the charity will join us to speak to the children and explain how they distribute the 
food collected.   
 
We are asking each Grand Avenue family to bring in at least one item from the list below during the week 
Monday, 9th – Monday, 16th October 2023.  
 
The charity has asked for only the items on the list to be donated as other items may incur a charge for 
storage. Please also make sure they have a long use by date on the items. 
 

Baked beans Biscuits 

Cereal Tinned Meat 

Tinned pulses Instant Coffee 

Pasta Long Life Milk 

Tinned Fruit Rice 

Tinned Vegetables Tinned fish 

Tinned tomatoes Tinned Spaghetti 

 
More information about Dons Local Action Group can be found at www.donslocalaction.org 

Thank you in advance for your support with this worthwhile cause. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Helen Claridge 
Senior Teaching Assistant/Charity Co-Ordinator. 
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